
kids around the world 
building playgrounds I building hope 

September 18, 2008 

Beividere Park District 
Attn: Dan Roddewig 
1006 W. Lincoln Ave. 
Belvidere, IL 61008 

Dear Dan, 

I want to thank you and everyone at the Park District for all your help building the 
playground at Bob's Park in Belvidere. It was great working with you and the Park 
District. Thanks for your support and supplying many of the volunteers, coffee, treats, 
etc. Hopefully, we can work with you and the Park District again someday. Thanks 
again, Dan. 

Serving the Children, 

Tim Clauson 
Playground Director 
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